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23 December 2023 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  
 
There is no better way to enjoy this time of year than to take part in the traditions 
which bring our multi-cultural school communities together, giving thanks for what we 
have, and sharing what we can.  If you couldn’t get to anything in school in person, I 
hope you’ll be reassured to know that our teachers and support workers did all they 
could to dress the schools and to prepare all sorts of goodies with the children, to 
display, or sell or give as gifts.  Learning takes many forms, and as the world 
continues to change at a faster and faster pace, holding onto our social traditions is 
becoming increasingly important.   
 
Whichever traditions are dear to you, I wish you the very best of times with your 
loved ones. 
 
Warmest regards 
 

Yours sincerely 
 
 

 

Lorna French 
Service Director Education and Chief Education Officer 
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